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REACH Statement (SVHC) 
Jomala, 17.03.2025 

Dear Customer,  

Please be advised that, regarding the list of Substances of Very High Concern 

(SVHC), updated and published by ECHA (European Chemical Agency) on January 

1st 2025, our suppliers confirm that the materials* that we used for the manufacturing 

tubing supplied to you are free of the 247 listed substances. Therefore, the 

substances can be present, if any, only in concentrations below 0.1% (w/w).  

Optinova Jomala Ab does not add any of the concerned substances in the 

manufacturing process. We do not routinely analyze our products for the concerned 

substance(s), nor do we require our raw material suppliers to do so. Optinova Jomala 

Ab does not have control or complete knowledge of the end use or application of our 

products. Therefore, the decision to comply or not within specific regulations, must 

ultimately rest with your company.  

Please be advised that this statement of compliance is true to the best of our 

knowledge of the facts and regulations. Furthermore, please be aware that the 

above-mentioned does not release you from your obligations under the REACH 

Regulation depending on your role in the supply chain and/or your business model.  

This statement has been issued to the best of our knowledge.  

Signed on behalf of Optinova Jomala Ab  

Sincerely, 

 

 

_________________________ 
Katarina Ortfelt 

 

QARA Manager, Jomala Ab 
 

 

 

 

 


